

To seanadreformwg@taoiseach.gov.i
e
cc
Subject SEANAD REFORM

Dear Sir/Madam.

I wish to make the following proposal as part of the Seanad reform working group's effort to reform and rejuvenate the important role of the Upper House of the Oireachtas. As a graduate and Alumni member of the University of Limerick and past candidate in the Seanad Election of 2011. I would propose that graduates of <u>all</u> universities and third level institutions in the state should have a vote in the Seanad election, as opposed to being restricted to graduates of constituent colleges of the National University of Ireland, and Trinity College. I would be much obliged if you could take on board my suggestion at your next meeting of the Seanad Reform working group.

Kind Regards,

James O'Donoghue, B.Sc., H. Dip. Fd. Sc., H.D.E.